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· A meeting between the BOM and the committee of the Parents Association took place where progress on the Old school Car park was discussed along with future fundraising activities and contributions to future expenses was agreed. 
· A major fundraising event a Bingo competition run by the PA is to take place on the 14th of April.
· A new form of inspection of schools for child protection is now in force by the inspectorate.
· A review of the Child Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment took place.
· Staff inservice training day on the new Language Curriculum will take place on the 14th of March.
· A new RSE policy was ratified by the BOM.
· Rugby coaching will begin on 5th of March.
· Nature walks for 4th to 6th will take place on the 20th and 21st of June in Brackloon.
· Reeks Engineers confirmed that the installation of treatment plant will take place over Easter holidays with site preparation taking place the week before the Easter Holidays.
· An application to the summer works scheme under category 10 to fund the construction of the Old School Car Park will be made by Ian Brosnan of Malachy Walsh and Partners when application are opened at the end of March.
· The BOM wished to express their thanks to the PA for all their assistance during school events and for the substantial fund raising activities during the year. 
· New IPads are to be purchased when the ICT grant is paid.
· Quotes are to be sought for marking out a bus drop off area at the main school entrance.

